Is Change 1in the Air for
Short Term Lettings?

There has been considerable recent media coverage concerning
proposed changes to laws regulating short term lettings in
apartment buildings in NSW.

Many in the media are saying that owners corporations are
going to lose the right to prohibit short term lettings in
their buildings. Is that right? What does the NSW Government
really have in store for short term lettings?

To read the full article — Short Term Lettings — Changes in
the Air

For NSW strata legal or levy collection advice please contact
us here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re happy to assist.
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